Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY
(Division Memorandum No. 232 s. 2025 dated September 2, 2025
Re: Division SiyenSpark Program in Science Elementary)
September 24, 2025

1. This Office informs all concerned participants and designated District Science Coordinators
that the Division SiyenSpark Program in Science Elementary has been rescheduled to October 9,
2025, 8:00 AM onwards, at Casiguran Central School, Casiguran, Sorsogon, due to the anticipated
impact of Tropical Cyclone Opong in the province of Sorsogon.

2. Furthermore, this Office announces that all contestants for the Division SiyenSpark Quiz and
SiyenSpark Spelling are advised to bring their own materials, specifically: whiteboard, whiteboard
marker, and whiteboard eraser.

3. This Advisory issued in reference to Division Memorandum No. 232 s. 2025, shall serve as the
Official Travel Order for all concerned.

4. For information, guidance, and compliance.
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